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From: Frances Kinnear
Sent: Monday, 18 May 2015 8:40 AM
To: Finance and Administration Committee
Subject: My submission on the Industrial Relations (Restoring Fairness) and Other Legislation 

Amendment Bill 2015

To: Members of the Finance and Administration Committee 

I write to make a submission on the Industrial Relations (Restoring Fairness) and Other Legislation 
Amendment Bill 2015. 

In addition to my previous submission I have just learned that the proposed bill does not actually call for 
reversal of the mandatory aspects of high income guarantee contracts: it is essential that this added to allow 
senior doctors to have access to collective bargaining and employment protection such as access to QIRC. 
These workers are the pillars of the healthcare service and are currently massively disenfranchised and 
disillusioned following their treatment under the Campbell Newman LNP government. 

It is imperative that this is added and then the bill passed as swiftly as possible to allow some certainty for these 
key players around their future industrial instruments and rights. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Frances Barley Kinnear 

 
Frances Kinnear 
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